COPPER (@89 CANYON
TEXAS

Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town of Copper
Canyon, Texas, will conduct a Public Hearing on Monday, May 20, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. in
the Council Chambers at Copper Canyon Town Hall, 400 Woodland Drive, Copper
Canyon, Texas, for the purpose of hearing any and all comments and consider a
recommendation to Town Council regarding the Jernigan Estates Development Plan and
Jernigan Estates Preliminary Plat, allowing for the development of approximately 12
acres, and to allow for the development of six (6) single family lots, located at 545
Jernigan Road, Copper Canyon, Texas 75077.

Any property owner in the Town of Copper Canyon may register comments during the
hearing. If a property owner is unable to attend the hearing, comments may be made in
writing and addressed to Sheila Morales, Town Secretary, Town of Copper Canyon, 400
Woodland Drive, Copper Canyon, Texas, 75077.
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Sheila B Motales, TRMC
Copper Canyon Town Secretary




